Alex Wang

From: Airport Developments <Airport.Developments@AirservicesAustralia.com>

Sent: Tuesday, 15 February 2022 11:50 AM

To: Alex Wang

Subject: RE: Project EnergyConnect (NSW Eastern Section)(SSI1-9172452) - Request for Advice on EIS
OFFICIAL

Hi Alex,

Due to the size of the project, we require an Aviation Impact Statement (AlS) report to be submitted along with the
application.

Please refer to our guidelines for Wind Farm Development applications and information we require for an
Airservices aviation assessment can be found on our webpage (see link below).

https://www.airservicesaustralia.com/industry-info/airport-development-assessments/

Regards,

WILLIAM ZHAO

Advisor Customer Engagement

Direct (03) 9339 2182

Email airport.developments@airservicesaustralia.com
Tower Road, Melbourne Airport, Tullamarine VIC 3043

airservices
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